
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

You are invited to attend our Reception Sharing Assembly.  This will take place 

on Friday 16th March 2018 at 9.15am.  Grandparents, aunts or uncles are 

welcome if you cannot make it. 

 

The children have been talking about their assembly and they are very excited.  

We also chatted about parents and carers who might not be able to attend even 

though they would love to be there.  A lot of children have volunteered to share 

a line or two on the day, while a few children did not feel they were ready speak 

in front of a larger audience.  The children will be joining in with our action 

songs and helping to hold up props. 

 

Please practise their lines at home as this will help them to feel more confident 

on the day.  Lines will be stuck into your child's planner by the end of this week.  

Please don't be too disappointed if your child if too shy to say them on the day.  

We want our sharing assembly to be an enjoyable experience for our youngest 

school members. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us! 

Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson and Miss Lewington 


